Jessie Waldman - Re: Boothe; Can you also ask CCC about the fence language

From:

Tara Jackson <tara@wcplan.com>

Mendocino County

To: Date: Jessie Waldman <waldmanj@mendocinocounty.org>

6/10/2021 1:05 PM

JUL 06 2021

Subject: Re: Boothe; Can you also ask CCC about the fence language

Planning & Building Services

Hi Jessie,

Yes, that would be great! We would just like to have some flexibility considering that the fence is now on their doorstep.

Also, there was one more suggestion which we discussed via e-mail but was not incorporated into the memo:

22a still reads "the owners shall furnish a staging plan with planting of native, regional appropriate species...." It was my understanding that this would be modified because staging plans usually do not include plantings.

Thanks so much!
Tara Jackson, Planner
Wynn Coastal Planning, Inc.
703 North Main Street
Fort Bragg, CA 95437

ph: 707-964-2537 fax: 707-964-2622

www.WCPlan.com and on FaceBook



Disclaimer

The information contained in this message and any attachments may be privileged, confidential and protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately then permanently delete the email. Thank you.

Tara J.

On Jun 10, 2021, at 11:58 AM, Jessie Waldman < <u>waldmanj@mendocinocounty.org</u>> wrote:

I can't say for sure, however, whether the low mitigated fence is made of wood or rope, Staff could recommend that a proposed material change remains consistent with CDP...

Jessie Waldman Planner II County of Mendocino - Planning & Building 120 W. Fir Street Fort Bragg, CA 95437

"Due to the Health Officers Order, we have closed both the Fort Bragg and Ukiah public counters in Planning and Building Services. Our staff remain behind closed doors working on existing applications for permits and discretionary actions. We are still open for business. If you have new permit applications, we encourage you to mail, e-mail or send them into us through our new E-permit site at https://www.mendocinocounty.org/government/planning-building-services. If you have any questions, please e-mail us at pbs@co.mendocino.ca.us, or call our Fort Bragg offices at (707) 964-5379 and Ukiah offices at (707) 234-6650. We will respond to your calls and e-mails just as quick as we can."

>>> Tara Jackson <<u>tara@wcplan.com</u>> 6/10/2021 11:51 AM >>>

Completely understood. Tara Jackson, Planner Wynn Coastal Planning, Inc. 703 North Main Street Fort Bragg, CA 95437 ph: 707-964-2537

fax: 707-964-2622

www.WCPlan.com and on FaceBook

<IMAGE.png>

Disclaimer

The information contained in this message and any attachments may be privileged, confidential and protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately then permanently delete the email. Thank you.

On Jun 10, 2021, at 11:50 AM, Jessie Waldman < waldmanj@mendocinocounty.org > wrote:

Already had sent request to CCC and CDFW... before I got your request.

Jessie Waldman
Planner II
County of Mendocino - Planning & Building
120 W. Fir Street
Fort Bragg, CA 95437

"Due to the Health Officers Order, we have closed both the Fort Bragg and Ukiah public counters in Planning and Building Services. Our staff remain behind closed doors working on existing applications for permits and discretionary actions. We are still open for business. If you have new permit applications, we encourage you to mail, e-mail or send them into us through our new E-permit site at https://www.mendocinocounty.org/government/planning-building-services. If you have any questions, please e-mail us at pbs@co.mendocino.ca.us, or call our Fort Bragg offices at (707) 964-5379 and Ukiah offices at (707) 234-6650. We will respond to your calls and e-mails just as quick as we can."

>>> Tara Jackson <<u>tara@wcplan.com</u>> 6/10/2021 11:30 AM >>> If you get a hold of them:

 Would like that to read "low wooded or rope/row mitigation fence, or similar symbolic fence or deck railing"

I understand if you get this e-mail too late. You are doing a lot at this exact moment.

Tara Jackson, Planner
Wynn Coastal Planning, Inc.
703 North Main Street
Fort Bragg, CA 95437
ph: 707-964-2537
fax: 707-964-2622
www.WCPlan.com and on FaceBook

<IMAGE.png>

Disclaimer

The information contained in this message and any attachments may be privileged, confidential and protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately then permanently delete the email. Thank you.